
  

To:       IEHP Global Quality P4P PCP Participants (Medi-Cal & CCA) 

From: IEHP – Quality Programs    

Date:           March 20, 2024   

Subject: Global Quality P4P Program – NEW 2024 Interim Reports for PCPs 

 

We are pleased to announce the release of the NEW 2024 Global Quality (GQ) P4P PCP Interim Reports on 

the Provider Portal! Access the reports via Reports > GQ P4P PCP 24 > GQ Report - Summary. View interim 

performance rates and ranking, current Quality PMPM and more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: If the report does not instantly load, click the toggle button on the top left of the report to 

load the data (as seen in the example above). 

Additional tabs have also been added to the GQ P4P PCP 24 reporting. Please review and utilize as appropriate. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s Members.  

Questions related to this program can be sent to IEHP’s Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223- 4347, 

providerservices@iehp.org or email IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > 

Provider Central > News and Updates > Notices 
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